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- « , Suite 300 South
Gambling : .1711 West County Rd B

Control ' Roseville, MN 55113
: . 651-639-4000

Minnesofa Gambling Control Board

November 12,2013

RE: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules as Requn‘ed by anesota Statutes
Section 14.05, Subdivision 5

Dear Governor Dayton, Senators, Representative, Revisor Timmons, and Mr. Hubinger: ;
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs agencies to report to you by December 1 of each year
whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.

The Gambling Control Board is in the midst of a rulemaking process, and as such has reviewed its current rules
and found no others besides those being addressed in the current rulemaking process that have become obsolete,
- unnecessary, or duplicative. A copy of the Board’s proposed rules, currently in the middle of a 30-day comment
period ending November 27, 2013, can be found at http://mn.gov/gcb/RulesProcess.htm.

Please let me know if I can provide further assistance.

Slncerely,

ﬂmmwmmm

Peggy Mancuso Orren
Executive Assistant
651-639-4030



